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Happy New Year! 
We feel fortunate to be back on campus to offer in person  
classes.  We will do our best to communicate with you in class 
and through announcements the efforts we are making to  
ensure you stay safe and healthy, but also teach our business 
disciplines.  Here are some tips for students to help us ensure 
that as well: 
 Properly wear a mask in your classes. 
 Take care of yourself.  Get rest and practice good hygiene. 
 Complete your Campus Clear App every day. 
 Communicate with your professors if you are not feeling well.   
 If you are ill and are attending class via Zoom, continue to participate with 

the rest of the class.  Comment, ask questions, and engage!             
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IWU celebrates Martin Luther King Jr. Day!      
  

Tune in on Friday, January 15 at 7:00 pm!  There are no classes on Monday, January 18. 
 

 
 
 

DeVoe Division of Business Accounting Alumni Pass the CPA! 
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